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I would like to voice my concern with the following legislation. The way these bills are written gives a one sided
view and approach to a very complex issue.

SB 868, from my interpretation, looks as though it would completely do away with due process. From my
understanding, a person would be guilty and have to then prove their innocence.

SB 797, again from my interpretation, gives no deadline as to when a determination need be made. This, in the
wrong hands, could essentially allow for an indefinite suspension of a transfer. In this day and age, a 3 day period is
more than sufficient for this information to be attained. If it is not, then might | suggest making it a specific time
frame, say 7-10 day? Would we allow such ambiguity if we were buying a car? (Which incidentally kill more people
per year than guns.)

SB 764, has some very good points to it, such as further education and adding live fire to the process of obtaining a
Concealed Carry License, but its other areas are so ambiguous that to not iron them out, would be a disservice to all
involved.

I would ask that you oppose these bills in their current forms, until they can be rewritten by members from both
sides of the argument. We have the opportunity to truly work for the good of our community. Please stand up for
those of us who could not make it down to the Senate today. Please remember that you represent us as well.

Michael Dennee
Phone: 971-295-8207
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